
From: Student Leadership and Campus Engagement  
Sent: Wednesday, July 18, 2018 3:22 PM 
Subject: Three things for July 18 
 
Three things for July  1 

 

Here's your weekly list of three things to do to prepare for Dickinson. 
 

 

Connect with your summer advisor. 
Summer advising calls are underway! You should have received an email with details 

about the calls and how to prepare. Contact summeradvising@dickinson.edu with 

questions.   

 

 

Apply to be matched with a Friendship Family. 
Do you live more than 500 miles away from Carlisle? If so, we invite you to join our 

Friendship Family program, which pairs students with members of the Carlisle 

community. Learn more about the program and submit an application on the Friendship 

Families at Dickinson page.  

 

 

Meet some of your fellow Dickinsonians in our Student Snapshots series. 
In these short Q&As, current students fill you in on everything from why they chose 

Dickinson to their favorite Dining Hall food, memorable moments to faculty and staff 

mentors. (Look for some familiar faces, like student Orientation director Jasmin Lopez 

'19!)   

https://mx.technolutions.net/mpss/c/DQE/jM0HAA/t.2j9/VRcrpyrRQW-UCypkxm8m9g/h0/Fw6K8tfakQvnQnhAnWpsY4qs09UiwkcWR8-2FnVQ0ZRNAmLY3SjUSaWjnr7i7edBLFZmefR4A6Fe3ZWwNTq2m6CqiZD5XsZV6hyqgffcBoanI-2FZfaReQbhni86WjvxBO-2BfyJVi3bTynuclFU06-2FJrW01mirW6x13d7PsvALnysA-2Fs-3D
https://mx.technolutions.net/mpss/c/DQE/jM0HAA/t.2j9/VRcrpyrRQW-UCypkxm8m9g/h0/Fw6K8tfakQvnQnhAnWpsY4qs09UiwkcWR8-2FnVQ0ZRNAmLY3SjUSaWjnr7i7edBLFZmefR4A6Fe3ZWwNTq2m6CqiZD5XsZV6hyqgffcBoanI-2FZfaReQbhni86WjvxBO-2BfyJVi3bTynuclFU06-2FJrW01mirW6x13d7PsvALnysA-2Fs-3D
mailto:summeradvising@dickinson.edu
https://mx.technolutions.net/mpss/c/DQE/jM0HAA/t.2j9/VRcrpyrRQW-UCypkxm8m9g/h1/Fw6K8tfakQvnQnhAnWpsY4qs09UiwkcWR8-2FnVQ0ZRNAmLY3SjUSaWjnr7i7edBLF3xAxRw6rTDkScs7lmaCiy84C-2BzJym56STrJ1ZJE7jkM-3D
https://mx.technolutions.net/mpss/c/DQE/jM0HAA/t.2j9/VRcrpyrRQW-UCypkxm8m9g/h1/Fw6K8tfakQvnQnhAnWpsY4qs09UiwkcWR8-2FnVQ0ZRNAmLY3SjUSaWjnr7i7edBLF3xAxRw6rTDkScs7lmaCiy84C-2BzJym56STrJ1ZJE7jkM-3D
https://mx.technolutions.net/mpss/c/DQE/jM0HAA/t.2j9/VRcrpyrRQW-UCypkxm8m9g/h2/Fw6K8tfakQvnQnhAnWpsY5MHdS4nRSqi4UASx64lqDleqUGTMHFaaMJUUtyz2NLs


Start your Dickinson experience off strong with these important to-do items, and watch 

for three more next week! Reach out to slce@dickinson.edu anytime if you have 

questions, or post them to the Class of 2022 Facebook page. 

Respectfully, 

 

Josh Eisenberg 

Assistant Dean of Student Leadership and New Student Programs 

 

P.S. Did you miss a previous "three things" email? All messages will be available on our 

archive page. 
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